
DEVELOPER FORUM:
INFILL, REDEVELOPMENT AND 

SCHOOL CAPACITY

Orange County is in the process of targeting certain infill and redevelopment areas. As part of that process 
we will be administratively rezoning certain areas of the County. As such, Orange County Government and 
Orange County Public Schools (OCPS) have worked together to develop a process to meet the 
requirements of school capacity for those administrative rezonings that will increase residential density.

Prior to adoption, we want to discuss that proposed process with the development community and get 
your feedback.

Join us at the Orange County Commission Chambers  for a special Developer Forum hosted by Orange 
County’s Development Advisory Board and OCPS.

Please RSVP by accepting the invitation or emailing planning@ocfl.net.

MONDAY, MARCH 18, 2019 
1:30PM - 3:30PM  
RSVP: PLANNING@OCFL.NET  

ORANGE COUNTY COMMISSION CHAMBERS
201 S. ROSALIND AVE  
 ORLANDO, FL 32801 


